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Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50 302

i

December 20, 1994
3F1294-21

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Response to Follow-up to the Request for Additional
Information Regarding Generic Letter 92-08 Issued Pursuant to
10 CFR 50.54 (f)

Reference: NRC to FPC letter, 3N0994-17, dated September 23, 1994

Dear Sir:

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension for our response to
the above referenced letter until January 6, 1995. This request is
necessary to allow additional time for an adequate internal management
review. This request has been discussed with our NRR Project Manager.

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this request.

! Sincerely,

Mk
Beard, Jr.. .

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations

i SCP

xc: Regional Administrator, Region II
f NRR Project Manager

7I Senior Resident incnoctor
[ 9412300049 941220 O|-

PDR ADOCK 05000302 iti
P PDR I Q

GENERAL OFFICE: 3201 Thirty fourth Street South * P.O. Box 14042 * St. Petersburg, Florida 35733 * (813) 866-5151
A Florida Progress Company

c2TOQ;GL ~-


